
Sunday Worship 

Worship / 10:30 AM 

Devotional / 5:00 

“Finishing Well” 

Scripture Reading: 2 Timothy 4: 6-8 

David Gray 

Jack Bradford 12/19 

Eddie & Debbie 
Whitchurch 12/22 

 

Kaci Martinez 12/23 

Susan Yeager 12/25 

Sandy Rucquoy 12/29 

       BIRTHDAYS &  

      ANNIVERSARIES 

12932 S. Elwood Ave 

PO Box 145 / Glenpool, OK 74033 

Office Phone: (918) 291-2211 

office@glenpoolchurchofchrist.com December 17, 2023 

• JB Lierly, Jack’s brother, cancer’s has re-
turned they will treat with chemo & medica-
tion. Prayers for his comfort. 

• Damon Stewart was admitted to St. Francis 
with fluid on his lungs, no pneumonia. Pray-
ers for Damon's swift healing. 

• Mickey Hecht is home & continuing to re-
cover from a cardioversion procedure. Pray-
ers this keeps her heart rate stable. 

• Our deepest sympathy to the Burrus, Craw-
ford & Lierly Families on the passing of Bob 
Burrus. 

 
 
 
Long Term Prayers: Lonnell Campbell (cancer), Justin 
Grubbs - relative of Debbie (recovery from car 
crash), Jean Brown (kidney failure), Vada Skinner - 
(cancer), Lily & Dawson - Casey Hardage's niece (recovery from wreck), Rodney Dill - friend 
of Jennifer M. (cancerous kidney removal), Jordan Brandt - Barbara Vaughan's Grand-
daughter (heart transplant), Kristi Lepek—friend of Marlana Lingle (heart issues), Lane 
Hetherington (aggressive cancer), Jim Westoff - friend of Devon Prescott (growth on his 
lung), Janice O'Shields' Sister (stage 4 lung cancer), Floyd Carter - Melinda Jones' Father 
(inoperable tumor), Ellie Goldston, Michael Ashbrook, Fredde Path, Toni O'Neal, John 
Rampey, Cass Taylor - friend of Jennifer McCafferty, Dianna Hickman, Barbara Vaughan, 
Billie English (new chemo treatment)  
Prison Ministry: Our student inmates  
Service Men and Women: Meagan Russell & Devon Russell  
Missions: Brandon & Katie Price & Cambodia Christian Ministries 

Last Week’s Contribution  

$6,947 

Contribution thru November 

$248,146 

Weekly 2023 Budget $5,390 

Budget thru November (48 weeks) 

$258,720 

ONLINE GIVING 

Members can setup donations online. 

glenpoolchurchofchrist.com/donate 

Welcome 
Guests & 
Visitors 

We are so happy to have you join us today! Please fill out a 
guest card & put it in the collection plate so we can have a 
record of your attendance. We have a cry room available if 
needed. One of our greeters would be happy to direct you. 

Rejoice with us as we 
celebrate David Ewing's 
decision to be Baptized 
into Christ! Let us en-
courage David & sur-

round him with prayer as he begins his new Life in 
Christ!  

12/22 PM: Christmas Caroling 

& Hot Chocolate @6PM 

12/24 AM: AM Worship Only 

12/31 AM: AM Worship Only  



Classes for All Ages 

Sunday / 9:30 AM 

Sunday / 5:00 PM 

Wednesday / 7:00 PM 

Get Involved 

Find a program or area of service   

below and ask how you can help. 

ELDERS 

Todd Khoury 

Devon Prescott 

Jack Lierly 

MINISTERS 

David Gray, Preaching Minister 

DEACONS 

Robert Bradford, Music 

Joshua Harris, Young Families 

Dennis Robinson, Inventory 

DEACONS 

Bruce Rothell, Missions & Evangelism 

Steven Wetzel, Fellowship 

CHILDREN’S COORDINATOR 

Debbie Whitchurch 

 

 

 

 

PRISON MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

Susan Yeager 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR  

Jessica Khoury 

• Nursing Home Devo: Bruce 

Rothell  Every 4th Sunday at 

3:30PM 

• Ladies Midweek Bible Study:     

Earline Lierly & Jennifer Wetzel, 

Every 3rd  Wednesday at 10AM 

• Ladies Outreach: BJ Neal & Car-

olyn Prescott 

• Prison Ministry: Susan Yeager, 

Thursdays at 10AM 

• Mark 10: Debbie Whitchurch 

 Let’s spread some holiday cheer!  
Join us Friday 12/22 @6PM for some 
Christmas Caroling in our Glenpool com-
munity and the Glenwood Nursing 
Home.  Afterwards we’ll head to the church 
for fellowship and a hot chocolate bar.  All 
ages welcome! See Brianna Harris for ques-
tions.  

Our LTC kids are hard at work but they need your help! 
In order for us to participate in the convention each year - our team is 
responsible for providing adults to judge events. Combined, our kids are 
participating in 15 events (some individual, some team); which means we 
need 7-10 adults to help judge the events either Friday &/or Satur-
day.  The convention is in Norman this year.  If you are interested in judg-
ing, please see Kaci or Brianna.  Thank you for your support!  

Christmas card sacks for each family 
are in the Library. There’s a list of all 
the names on the round table in the 
foyer. Sacks can be picked up 12/24.  

Mark your calendars! Sunday 
the 24th & 31st we will have 
AM Worship only.  
*2nd Contribution will go to-
wards Brandon & Katie Price 
and their mission work in 
Ukraine. 


